
 

 

 
See below for a statement regarding the incident that occurred at a Buffalo 
Wild Wings sports bar in Naperville, Illinois: 
 

“We take this incident very seriously and after conducting a thorough, 
internal investigation have terminated the employees involved. Further, we 
have banned the customer who exhibited the inappropriate behavior from 
all Buffalo Wild Wings sports bars for life. Buffalo Wild Wings values an 
inclusive environment and has zero tolerance for discrimination of any 
kind. 
  
We have been in direct communication with the families to offer our 
deepest apologies for any unacceptable behavior. In addition to a 
company-wide RESPECT program we launched this fall, Buffalo Wild 
Wings will conduct sensitivity training throughout our Chicagoland sports 
bars in response to this incident.” 
 


